
WOODLEA YEAR 7 & 8 PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We know that students achieve better results if they have effective time-management skills, are 
properly organised and prepared and give all the tasks they must do the appropriate priority. Many 
parents experience frustration when encouraging their children to organise their time effectively in 
order to keep their study, leisure, sport, and other activities in balance. Students need to acquire good 
time management skills to achieve their goals and once acquired, the benefits remain with them as 
they undertake tertiary studies and enter their adult lives.  

To assist your child in developing these skills and finding balance, all parents of Woodlea Year 7&8 
students are invited to attend a parent information session on Tuesday 22nd March at 7pm in the 
gymnasium. Darren Pereira, from Success Integrated will introduce his resource package and share 
examples of best practice in developing study and organisational skills and achieving life-long success. 

Please enter the school via Gate 3 (Timbertop Avenue). Attendees need to complete the attached covid 
declaration and return to school upon arrival for the parent session. All attendees need to use the QR 
check in upon arrival. Mask wearing is encouraged. 

If you have any queries please contact Sarah Hunter, Deputy Head of Woodlea Campus, on 5366 4900. 

Please indicate your attendance below.  

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Hunter Danielle Copeman 
Deputy Head of Woodlea Campus Head of Woodlea Campus 


